
Idaho Board of Scaling Practices,      March 18, 2021 

 

I have reviewed the new cubic log scaling manual. It is thorough and procedures 
are well written. It is important to have a cubic manual standardizing rules and 
procedure for those wishing to scale cubic. This will help ensure scalers are using 
same practices throughout Idaho. I am glad cubic is not replacing Scribner but do 
believe it is important to have the cubic manual available for use. 

 

Thank you, 
Heather Bashaw 
Log yard Supervisor – Grangeville 

 

Docket 20-0601-2101



From: Russ Hogan
To: Rule Making
Cc: Cori Wood; Amy Johnson
Subject: FW: Letter on Cubic manual
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 11:42:50 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Idaho Board of Scaling Practices.docx - Cubic manual opinion.docx

 
 
Russ Hogan, Executive Director
Idaho Board of Scaling Practices
3284 W. Industrial Loop
Coeur d'Alene, ID. 83815
Phone:  (208) 769-1445  or cell (208) 691-1496
Fax:  (208) 769-1524
Email:  rhogan@ibsp.idaho.gov
Web:  www.ibsp.idaho.gov
 

From: Bashaw, Heather <hbashaw@idfg.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 2:40 PM
To: Russ Hogan (rhogan@ibsp.idaho.gov) <rhogan@ibsp.idaho.gov>
Subject: Letter on Cubic manual
 
Have a wonderful day!
 
Thank you,

Heather Bashaw
Log Yard supervisor - Grangeville
208-507-1452 cell
208-983-4795 office
hbashaw@idfg.com

 
 

Unless specifically stated, (i) this email does not create a legal relationship between Idaho Forest Group, LLC
including its subsidiaries and affiliates (collectively “Idaho Forest Group”) and the recipient, and (ii) Idaho
Forest Group disclaims any liability for the content of this email or for the consequences of any actions taken
on the basis of the information provided in this email or its attachments. This email is intended solely for the
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please notify the sender, and
delete it from your system. In communicating via email with Idaho Forest Group, you consent to the
foregoing.

Idaho Forest Group, 687 Canfield Ave., Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815 www.idfg.com
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Idaho Board of Scaling Practices, 					March 18, 2021



I have reviewed the new cubic log scaling manual. It is thorough and procedures are well written. It is important to have a cubic manual standardizing rules and procedure for those wishing to scale cubic. This will help ensure scalers are using same practices throughout Idaho. I am glad cubic is not replacing Scribner but do believe it is important to have the cubic manual available for use.



Thank you,

Heather Bashaw

Log yard Supervisor – Grangeville
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